
Quarterly Newsletter
G o o d b y e  s u m m e r ,  h e l l o  a u t u m n !
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Howdy TEXAAN Membership,

     I hope you all are having a great start to your fall semester! I am excited for
everything that this semester is expected to bring us!

TEXAAN has been hard at work this summer-

·         Conference 2023 planning is in full swing!
·         We have revamped our website, have you seen it?
·         Check us out on social media, we are rocking it!
·         Have you attended a TEXAAN webinar yet? If not, you should!
·         Engage your Region Chairs! They would love to hear from you.
·         Stay tuned for information about a Mentorship program!

    I know we have all had a busy summer, and most are looking forward to a
“normal” fall semester. I believe most schools are returning to what their campuses
looked like fall 2019, as much as they can. I think that we are still in a different
normal than what we knew, but we can take what we have learned and continue to
grow, improve, and learn. I know I speak for the entire Executive Board when I say
that we are all here to help as a resource, a sounding board, someone to cheer you
on, or virtually send you a hug in the hard times.

    The 2023 Conference Committee is underway planning and making sure that
everything is perfect for our 30th conference. I am excited to relay that registration
is open for the conference now! You can also submit a presentation proposal now! If
you have never presented before, this is a nice arena to present and gain feedback
from others. As we come closer to the conference, be prepared to get involved at the
conference! We will need many volunteers to help moderate sessions, help with
check-in tables, and assist with other facets of the conference. 

   As we continue through this year, please be on the lookout for continued
communication from us. We are continuing to improve TEXAAN’s image and
membership through our website as we progress into the 30th year and this new
decade! We are striving to increase communication through newsletters, social
media, general emails, and so on. I ask that you please share this information with
your campuses, get the TEXAAN name out there. Help us grow our organization into
the biggest state organization possible.

    If you ever have any questions, comments, concerns, good news- anything, I
would love to hear it. Please know you can reach out to me at any time. Also, keep
your eye out for more communication from me (and continued opportunities to
become involved!).

 I wish you all a fantastic fall semester!
 
Thank you,
Casey Schumacher
President, TEXAAN 2022-2023

president@texaan.org
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https://texaan.org/Conference
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https://texaan.org/conferencespeakers
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https://texaan.org/Writing-For-TEXAAN


Chairs Spotlight

S e p t e m b e r  2 0 2 2  |  I s s u e  2

Presenting...
2022-2023 Region Chairs

Every newsletter we will be introducing you to some of
your Region Chairs and Region Chair-Elects. 

Central Region Chair North Region Chair

Southeast Region Chair

Jana McCarthy Laura Payne

Dr. Chrisdolyn Dawson
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http://texaan.org/


Upcoming Conference
Opportunities

texaan @_TEXAAN _texaan

Follow Us!



September 22-24, 2022 

NACAC National Conference



October 6-8, 2022 
Leadership in Higher Education Conference



October 19-21, 2022

Texas Conference on Student Success



October 23-26, 2022
NACADA Annual Conference






S e p t e m b e r  2 0 2 2  |  I s s u e  2

http://facebook.com/texaan
http://twitter.com/_TEXAAN
http://instagram.com/_texaan
https://www.nacacconference.org/
https://www.magnapubs.com/leadership-in-higher-education-conference/
https://txstudentsuccess.tamu.edu/
https://nacada.ksu.edu/Events/Annual-Conference.aspx

